Scott --  Your public records request to President Holbrook has been forwarded to me for a response.  While we are continuing to gather the documents (your request encompassed a significant number of documents), your letter asked that we notify you in advance if we intend to "apply fees."   We do intend to charge fees for your public records request.
Please let me know if you are still interested in having us gather the documents and copy them. 

Thanks.  
Julie D. Vannatta 
Senior Associate Legal Counsel for Athletics 
The Ohio State University 
1590 North High Street, Suite 500 
Columbus, OH  43201 
614-292-0611  phone 
614-292-8699  fax 
Vannatta.3@osu.edu 

